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Press release from the Administrative Enforcement Agency 
(AEA), Ministry of Justice 

Release date: August 28, 2024 
Releasing authority: Administrative Enforcement Agency 
(AEA), Ministry of Justice (MOJ) 
Spokesperson: Deputy Director-General Tzu-Chiang Yeh 
Tel.: (02)26332528 

No. 113-30 

48th issue of “AEA World” by AEA, MOJ 
Published on August 28, 2024 

1. The focus of this issue is as follows:   
(1) Minister Cheng in person visited the Hand-over and Oath Ceremony for 

Director-General Under the Administrative Enforcement Agency, MOJ. 
(2) News of AEA and Its Branches. 
(3) The Essence of Mandatory Enforcement by Public Authorities. 
(4) Care for the Disadvantaged. 
(5) Interview with Li-Chin Chang, Professor of Shih Chien University 
(6) Research Paper on Administrative Enforcement. 
(7) Law Academy. 

2. An electronic version is also issued with the publication simultaneously in response to 
the digitalization policies. E-version: 
The electronic version will be published on the homepage of the official site of AEA 
(http://www.tpk.moj.gov.tw), and readers can also scan the QR Code link to browse it. 

                                                                               
 


